
Comment for planning application 22/03868/OUT
Application Number 22/03868/OUT

Location Land West Adj To Salt Way And West Of Bloxham Road Banbury

Proposal Development of up to 65 homes including open space provision, parking, landscaping,
drainage and associated works, with All Matters Reserved (appearance, landscaping, layout
and scale) except for Access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Abby Craig

Address 20 Tyrrell Road,Banbury,OX16 9WT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We currently live on Tyrrell Road and have been informed by other residents (not by the 
person who has applied for planning permission) that the intention is to use Tyrrell Road as 
the access for this new development. Tyrrell Road is already the only access point for the 
whole Bloxham Vale development and is already busier than most residential streets. It 
simply could not cope with more traffic for this number of homes. Cars are always parked on 
the street and it would become significantly unsafe if the traffic were to increase further. 
Could a different access point not be found? This would be extremely detrimental to the 
health and safety of residents and will likely negatively impact house prices. We strongly 
oppose this planning proposal. 
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